

## **Maasai Mara University**

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel:

+254205131400

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

E-mail: reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke

NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs

DATE: 13th August, 2025

TO:

CONCERNED STUDENTS

**REF:** MMU/AA031/006/2025/VOL.8(03)

SUBJECT:

REVIEW OF SENATE'S VERDICT ON CANCELLATION OF **EXAMINATION RESULTS** 

Following implementation of the Senate verdict on cancellation of examination results for candidates who sat semester II examinations for the 2024/2025 Academic Year without authorization, the Students' Council representatives presented their request to Senate. The student leaders acknowledged that the affected candidates contravened the rules, but appealed for leniency. They further assured Senate of students' compliance with the fee payment policy from now henceforth.

Consequently, the University Senate during its Special Meeting held on Tuesday, 12th August 2025, considered the request and resolved as follows:

- That results for affected candidates who cleared their fees after the deadline be reinstated.
- That results for affected candidates who had not cleared their fees to date, be withheld until they fulfil their fee payment obligation. Such candidates must clear all outstanding fees by Monday, 1st September, 2025 to access their results.
- 3. That Supplementary/Special Examinations would continue as scheduled.

In furtherance to this, Senate reaffirmed that the University's fee payment policy will be strictly enforced going forward, and all students are required to comply fully with its provisions.

For any further guidance, please contact the Office of the Registrar, Academic Affairs.

Dr. Otieno Fredrick Q

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFA 13 AUG

Copy to:

Vice-Chancellor

- DVC (A & SA)

- Chief Finance Office
- Deans of Schools
- Dean of Students

- Director, Centre for ICT & e-learning
- Deputy Registrar, Admissions
- Deputy Registrar, EXAT
- University Website
- Chairman, MMUSA